
Richard & Norma Schmitz 
P.O. Box 421 

Rhinelander, WI 54501 

8/21/19 

State of Wisconsin 
Department of Natural Resources 
107 Sutliff Avenue 
Rhinelander, WI 54501 

Attn: Carrie Stoltz 

Re: Information request for #7 Well contamination 

·~-----------

We purchased our property 3340 Airport Rd approximately 32 years ago, from Henry Wiedeman. It was 
wooded and vacant when we bought it. 

We built our home and garage. It has been our residence and we have owned a towing service and 
crane service. 

There has not been any manufacturing on the property. We have not used or stored any PFAS 
compounds I chemicals. There have been no hazardous spills or water contamination on this property. 

Sincerely, 
Richard & Norma Schmitz 
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